
BUS
TALK

Issue 352

MAY
2016 MEMORIAL DAY SERVICE

LTD.org
LTD@LTD.org

Monday, May 30

•	 LTD buses and paratransit service will operate 
a Sunday level of service

•	 Customer Service Center will operate  
9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

•	 Administrative office will be closed

LTD Public Safety 541-687-5555

LTD’s Public Safety team encourages passengers 
to be watchful and vigilant of suspicious activity 
in and around transit stations and vehicles and 
report it as soon as possible to LTD or local police. 

Paratransit Service May be Availble to 
Riders Impacted by Construction

West Eugene EmX road and sidewalk construction 
is nearly done on West 6th Avenue. Road 
excavation is currently under way on Garfield 
Street between West 7th and 11th Avenues, and on 
West 11 Avenue, west of Bertelsen Road.

If EmX construction temporarily closes a bus 
stop or sidewalks near a stop, riders with 
disabilities who use that stop may be eligible to 
use RideSource during construction impacts. If 
you experience issues accessing your destination 
due to construction, please call LTD’s Accessible 
Services Program at 541-682-7432.

WEST EUGENE EMX  
CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS

SEE SOMETHING, 
SAY SOMETHING

1PASS Goes on Sale May 3 

Sunday Level Service for 
Memorial Day, Monday, May 30

MAY COMMUNITY EVENTS 

Mohawk Valley Metric Century
Saturday, May 7

Register to ride in the 5th annual Pedal for People 
cycling event.  Participants ride anywhere from 40 
– 100+ miles through the beautiful Mohawk Valley 
while raising funds for Oregon Supported Living 
Program. Register for the race today at OSLP.org.

Public Works Day
Thursday, May 19
8:30 a.m. – 3 p.m.

Public Works Day is a great opportunity for 
children to learn about the City of Eugene’s 
maintenance, parks, wastewater, airport and 
engineering programs in a fun, hands-on 
environment. LTD will be providing a free shuttle 
to get to the event at the Public Works Yard, 1820 
Roosevelt Boulevard. The shuttle will leave every 
30 minutes between 8:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. from 
Willamette Street, between 10th and 11th, just 
East of Eugene Station. The shuttle will read  
“Spec Shuttle” on the front of the bus. Learn 
more about the City of Eugene’s popular event at 
Eugene-OR.gov.

Lane Transit District summer service levels 
for routes serving the 4J School District, the 
University of Oregon and Lane Community College 
will go into effect on Sunday, June 12. Please 
check route schedules online at LTD.org or in the 
Rider’s Digest for the following routes to see how 
your travel may be impacted: 

Route 28 - Hilyard
Route 36 – W 18th Ave
Route 73 – UO/Willamette
Route 76 – UO/Warren
Route 79x – UO/Kinsrow
Route 81 – LCC/Harris
Route 82 – LCC/Pearl

Effective Sunday, June 12

SUMMER SERVICE LEVELS



JOIN THE BUSINESS COMMUTE 
CHALLENGE

Grab your coworkers and join a friendly 
competition against other workplaces. May 14 – 
20, the Business Commute Challenge will find out 
which organizations can walk, bike, bus, carpool 
and telework the most. Whether you’re a bus rider, 
thinking about bike commuting for the first time 
or just want to have fun with your co-workers, this 
challenge is for you. Daily events during the week 
will help bond your team and boost morale to win!

Teams are based on size, and the one that has the 
greatest percentage of participants throughout the 
week will win great prizes like a Tastings for 20 at 
Agrarian Ales. Visit commutechallenge.org to sign-
up your team today!

For only $50, youth ages 18 and younger can get 
a 1PASS good for travel on all LTD routes May 30 
– Sept. 5. The 1PASS helps youth travel to parks, 
a ballgame or even their summer job! It grants 
the pass holder free entry to the following places 
around town:

Amazon Pool
Camp Putt Adventure Golf Park
Cascades Raptor Center
Echo Hollow Pool
River Road Pool
Science Factory
Sheldon Pool 
Splash! at Lively Park
Willamalane Center for Sports and Recreation
Willamalane Park Swim Center

The 1PASS also provides the pass holder with a 
buy-one-ticket, receive the second free deal to: 

On Monday, April 25, Governor Kate Brown 
toured Eugene and Springfield, drawing attention 
to Oregon’s transportation challenges. “The 
transformation of a transportation corridor 
would help improve the economic vitality of the 
Springfield/Eugene region and the entire state,” 
says Oregon Governor Kate Brown. “To achieve 
this, Oregon needs a transportation package to 
make critical investments in seismic retrofitting 
and investments in transit to reduce congestion 
and give more choices to Oregonians.” To learn 
more about the tour, visit LTD.org.

May 14 - 20 Rides EmX Franklin Corridor 

YOUTH RIDE ALL SUMMER LONG FOR $50
GOVERNOR BROWN VISITS 
EUGENE

Eugene Emeralds (Not valid on June 17  
and July 3 games)
Lane United Football Club (Valid on home  
games only)

To buy a 1PASS, head to one of these locations 
beginning May 3:

LTD Customer Service Center
Willamalane Center
Eugene Recreation Pools 

The Willamalane Park Foundation will give out a 
limited number of passes based on financial need. 
To be eligible for financial assistance, recipients 
must be 18 and younger and reside within district 
boundaries. Applications must be submitted by 
May 22. Visit willamalane.org to learn more about 
the scholarship and apply. 

GET A 1PASS


